David Holmes

Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A03
P. O. Box 15053
Washington, DC  20003-0053  
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March 12, 2007

Mr. Emeka Moneme
Director

District Department of Transportation

2000 14th Street, NW, 6th Floor

Washington, DC 20009
Dear Director Emecke:

DDoT swiftly responded to my request last year for short-term repair to the alley located in Square 0965.  Unfortunately the patching material used at the 10th Street entry dissolved into gravel at the first hard freeze.  
As I feared, and as I stated in my original repair request, hard freezes create an ice-rink-quality smooth surface, dangerous to pedestrians and vehicles.  The surface of the alleyway has sunk well below the gutters leading to the sewers, and water is trapped until it evaporates.

While the freezing problem is confined to the 10th Street alley entry, the surface of the whole alley is uneven and of many different patching materials.

Please elevate the repair of this historic alley to highest priority.  The work must be done by the winter of 2007-2008.  ANC 6A asked that this alley receive priority in a letter dated 6-23-2005, addressed to the then-Director, Dan Tangherlini.

Sincerely yours,

David Holmes

March 12, 2007

Mr. Emeka Moneme
Director

District Department of Transportation

2000 14th Street, NW, 6th Floor

Washington, DC 20009
Dear Director Emecke:

I ask for historically appropriate repair to the whole of the alley in Square 0917, bounded by 8th, 9th D, and C Streets, NE.

ANC 6A requested that this alley receive priority repair in a letter dated 6-23-2005, addressed to the then-Director, Dan Tangherlini.  Unfortunately no action has occurred.

The surface of this alley is very uneven and of many different patching materials.

An alley drain is located in the northwest corner but, unhappily, it is now higher than the alley surface.  The freezes of this winter were pronounced and enduring,  and throughout the season vehicles had to turn the corner over slick ice.  The alley is narrow, confined by fences and garages at that point.  This is a dangerous situation.  Other locations in the alley have extensive sunken areas that freeze.

Please elevate the repair of this historic alley to high priority.

Sincerely yours,

David Holmes

holmes.anc6a03@gmail.com

[image: image3.png]


_1103714201.doc
[image: image1.png]»*
»*
*







